
Dr. M. S. Malik, IPS (Rtd.)             The President 
       Former, DGP, Haryana                JAT SABHA CHANDIGARH(Regd.) 
                            Jat Bhawan, 2-B, Sector 27-A 
                                                            Madhya Marg, Chandigarh 
                                                            Ph: 0172-2654932, 2624122 ®  
                                                            Tele Fax: 0172-2641127 
                                                            E. mail: jat_sabha@yahoo.com 
 
No. JSC-2017/B.P. (32)                               dated:  09. 01. 2018.     
 
 
Sub: Invitation For Attending the Basant Panchmi & 137th Birth Anniversary 
Celebrations” of “Deen Bandhu Sir Chhotu Ram” on 21st January, 2018 at 
“Jat Bhawan” Sector 27-A, Madhya Marg, Chandigarh at 11. 00 A. M.     

 
Dear Sir,  
             
                You will be glad to know that the above mentioned Function will be held at Jat 

Bhawan, Chandigarh on 21st January, 2018 from 11.00 A.M. to 3.00 PM.  Further, it is also 

worth mentioning that prominent dignitaries like Ch. Birender Singh, Union Steel Minister, 

Mrs. Kirron Kher, M. P. Chandigarh, Sh. Rattan Lal Kataria, M.P. Ambala, and other 

dignitaries of Punjab, Haryana, U.T. and from other States shall be attending the Function on 

that day.  Approx. 500-600 persons including women and children will be attending the 

Celebrations.  

At the same time, outstanding sportspersons, meritorious students, Renowned 

artists/Social Activists and retired government employees shall be honoured in the Function. 

In addition, cash awards will be given to the winners of Poster Making and Essay Writing 

Competition organized by the Sabha. 

  You are therefore, cordially invited to attend the Function as one of our distinguished 

Guest along with your other family members and friends on Jat Bhawan, 2-B, Sector 27-A, 

Chandigarh  on 21st January, 2018.  Your stay arrangements will be done at Jat Bhawan 

Chandigarh. A line of confirmation in advance will be highly appreciated so that necessary 

arrangements for your arrival and reception may be made  accordingly. 

 With regards,  

                                                                                   Yours sincerely, 
 
 
                                                                                   (R. K. Malik)) 
                                                                                   General Secretary. 
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